Sexually explicit outdoor advertising inquiry
Submission No 075

From: sue innes

To: Health and Community Services Committee
Subject: Outdoor advertising inquiry

Date: Monday, 17 June 2013 7:30:14 PM

Dear Outdoor Advertising Inquiry,

A billboard for a strip club has just gone up across the road from the Enoggera Army
Barracks. It pollutes the area not only visually but morally and we have had enough of
the sex industry grooming our communities for their own gain and to the detriment of
our men, women and children.

Do something about the removal of it, thank you,

Sue
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